
[Important Notice] Beware of Misinformation Regarding Our Hair 

Regeneration Technology 
 

 

We have recently confirmed that a hair transplant clinic in Turkey is disseminating 

misleading information suggesting that it offers treatments using OrganTech’s 

proprietary hair regeneration technology. Specifically, the clinic claims on its website 

to provide such treatments under the name “Tsuji Hair Regeneration.” 

 

However, we would like to make it absolutely clear that OrganTech, Inc. has never 

provided its hair regeneration technology to any medical institution in Turkey. 

Furthermore, the name “Tsuji Hair Regeneration” is in no way affiliated with 

OrganTech, Inc. or with our founder and chairman, Dr. Tsuji. The information 

published on the aforementioned clinic’s website is entirely false and misleading. 

 

We take these matters very seriously, and we may consider taking legal action 

against the dissemination of false information or any actions that harm our reputation. 

 

Please note that our clinical research on hair regeneration is currently being 

prepared for implementation in Japan. For accurate and up-to-date information, 

we kindly ask you to refer to our official website and our official X (formerly Twitter) 

account. 

 

■ Official Website URL: https://www.organ-tech.jp/en/ 

■ Official X (formerly Twitter): fk8LyxCcJc76389 


